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Comments: I would like to make a comment against the proposed Stubnite mine. I love the outdoors, and in

particular, hiking, camping, and fishing. Despite claims from mine officials that the area would be restored to it's

previous state, that claim is always made and it never happens. My family and I recently made a trip to the ghost

town of Custer, Idaho, and in so doing drove past the old Yankee Fork dredge and saw much of the damage that

had been done to that area. While it is being restored, the mining companies have not been involved in this

restoration. Much, but not all, of the restoration has been funded privately, when it should have been entirely

funded by mining company funds. I am afraid the same will happen at the Stibnite mine. Therefore, I must ask

that the mine not be allowed to operate.


